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Friends	
  &	
  Family	
  of	
  Over-­‐the-­‐Rhine	
  (OTR)	
  Living	
  Water	
  Church,	
  

	
   Thank	
   you	
   for	
   partnering	
   with	
   us	
   in	
   prayer	
   for	
   the	
  
ministry	
   here	
   in	
  Over-­‐the-­‐Rhine.	
   As	
  many	
   of	
   you	
   know,	
  
through	
  His	
   gracious	
  provision,	
  we	
  have	
   a	
  new	
  place	
   of	
  
worship	
   that	
   has	
   been	
   undergoing	
   renovation	
   since	
  
August.	
  We	
  are	
  so	
   thankful	
   that	
  God	
  has	
  been	
  providing	
  
laborers	
   to	
  help	
   in	
   various	
  ways	
   in	
   the	
   church	
  building.	
  
Through	
  the	
  many	
  hands	
  that	
  have	
  labored	
  in	
  the	
  church	
  
building,	
   it	
   has	
   gone	
   through	
   a	
   lot	
   of	
   renovation,	
   and	
   is	
  
still	
   currently	
   a	
  work	
   in	
   progress.	
   In	
   the	
   sanctuary,	
   the	
  
plastering	
   and	
   painting	
   work,	
   frames	
   for	
   the	
   sound	
  
panels,	
  and	
  other	
  work	
  has	
  been	
  completed.	
  	
  We	
  hope	
  to	
  
install	
  the	
  carpet	
  for	
  our	
  sanctuary	
  soon.	
  Graciously	
  given	
  
to	
   us	
   by	
   The	
   Remnant	
   Presbyterian	
   Church,	
   the	
   sound	
  
system	
   for	
   the	
   church	
   was	
   also	
   installed.	
   	
   On	
   the	
   first	
  
floor,	
   the	
   drywalls	
   have	
   been	
   hung,	
   the	
   staircase	
   of	
   the	
   classroom	
   completed,	
   and	
   we	
   are	
   currently	
  
working	
  to	
  make	
  the	
  classrooms	
  take	
  the	
  form	
  of	
  a	
  treehouse.	
  

	
   Though	
   there	
  has	
  been	
  much	
  progress,	
   there	
   is	
   still	
  
quite	
   a	
   bit	
   of	
  work	
   to	
   do.	
  We	
   are	
   in	
   need	
   of	
   prayer	
   as	
  we	
  
hope	
   to	
  complete	
   the	
  church	
  building	
  by	
   July	
   for	
  School	
  of	
  
Evangelism.	
   Please	
   pray	
  with	
   us	
   as	
  we	
   go	
   through	
   several	
  
inspection	
  processes	
  and	
  acquire	
  several	
  permits	
  -­‐	
  that	
  God	
  
would	
   grant	
   us	
  mercy	
   and	
   favor	
   from	
   the	
   city.	
   Please	
   also	
  
continue	
  to	
  pray	
  that	
  God	
  would	
  lead	
  and	
  strengthen	
  Pastor	
  
Johann’s	
  hands	
  as	
  well	
  as	
  for	
  wisdom	
  and	
  peace.	
  Please	
  also	
  
pray	
   that	
   He	
   would	
   send	
   skilled	
   laborers	
   to	
   help	
   us	
  
complete	
  this	
  building	
  project.	
  

	
   Our	
   prayer	
   is	
   that	
   Christ	
   would	
   be	
   glorified	
   in	
   all	
  
circumstances	
   and	
   especially	
   through	
   this	
   church	
   building.	
   	
   We	
   are	
   excited	
   for	
   the	
   many	
   more	
  
testimonies	
  to	
  come	
  of	
  His	
  faithfulness	
  and	
  provision	
  that	
  we	
  have	
  experienced	
  through	
  this	
  church.	
  And	
  
we	
  are	
  thankful	
  for	
  all	
  the	
  ways	
  He	
  has	
  already	
  provided	
  and	
  we	
  are	
  confident	
  that	
  God	
  will	
  complete	
  
the	
  good	
  work	
  He	
  started	
  here.	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  

	
   Grateful	
  for	
  your	
  partnership	
  in	
  the	
  gospel,	
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